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Comments: WNF Single Track Trails

 

Ms. Neunenfeldt,

 

I'm writing to express my desire to bring single track dirtbike trails to WNF. My friends and family enjoy the

challenge of low speed single track trails. We used to ride WNF every weekend. My son and I bought passes a

few years ago. We went from Dorr Run to New Straitsville one time and haven't been back. The trails are catered

to ATV and UTV use. It was really disappointing to ride on gravel trails. We ruined our back tires on one ride. Not

to mention when you fall over on gravel it really hurts and tears up dirt bikes. All trails should be directional, but

especially single track trails. We live in Hocking County but frequently travel several hours and pay expensive

entry fees to ride on single track and trails without gravel. We even became members at COCR so we could have

a place to ride locally. When planning a ride, we don't even consider WNF even though it's in our back yard.

WNF definitely isn't what it used to be. Please strongly consider my concerns and the concerns of the dirt bike

community as you plan future improvements to WNF. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Turner

 


